

November 14, 2013

Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified School District will hold a special meeting at 10:00 A.M. on Friday, November 15, 2013, in Room 125 at the Educational Support Center located at 3600-52nd Street. The purpose of this meeting is for Discussion/Action – amend the adopted motion to postpone action on the collective bargaining agreements for all employee groups to the Regular School Board Meeting on November 26, 2013 to take immediate action to approve the collective bargaining agreements negotiated with all employee groups within the current session.

Dr. Michele Hancock Superintendent of Schools